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CHANGE OF PAYMENT DATE OF INTERIM DIVIDEND

Reference is made to the announcement of Styland Holdings Limited (the ‘‘Company’’)

dated 24 November 2020 in relation to the Company’s financial results for the six months

ended 30 September 2020 (the ‘‘Announcement’’). The board of directors (the ‘‘Board’’) of

the Company hereby announces that the scheduled payment date of the proposed interim

dividend will be changed from 22 January 2021 (as stated in the Announcement) to 28

January 2021.

Save as stated above, all other information of the Announcement, including the book closure

period for the entitlement to the proposed interim dividend, remain unchanged.

By order of the Board

Styland Holdings Limited

Li Hancheng

Non-Executive Chairman

Hong Kong, 9 December 2020
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